Update on the first SSE Workshop
Using Randomness to Study Consciousness

REGs and RNGs in Scientific Research Applications
With Roger Nelson, of PEAR and GCP

The annual meeting of the Society for Scientific Exploration, June 5-7, is coming up soon. Always one of my favorite gatherings, this year we have something different. Following the meeting, on Sunday the 8th, the Society is sponsoring its first SSE workshop, on REG/RNG technology and applications. It will be my pleasure to share experiences and work with participants, and we will have some special guests. Dean Radin will describe his latest (always ground-breaking) research. Adam Curry will introduce the Collective Conscious App, and Herb Mertz of Psyleron, Inc., will help us leap technical hurdles.   

This will be a hands-on workshop in which we'll provide background but focus on practice. We will look at both laboratory and field research, and discuss the instruments, experimental designs, analysis strategies, and interpretation of results. There will be lots of talk, and time for your questions, but we'll dive right in to collect some data and do the first round of analysis.

To do so, we will set up some loaner REGs, courtesy of Psyleron (http://www.psyleron.com). We will need several Windows laptops, so please bring yours, on which we can install Psyleron's software package for experiments and analysis. (Sorry, no software is available for Apple OS.) If you would like your own REG for intention or field experiments, or for your personal explorations, Psyleron is also offering a workshop discount of 15% on any of the three levels of REG-I packages. Please let us know (Roger Nelson, rdnelson@princeton.edu or Dominique Surel, lumierebl@aol.com) if you think you want to buy one, so we can have enough on hand. If you already have an REG or RNG with software, please bring it along.

The full day workshop, April 8 2014, will begin at 9:30 and end around 4:30, with two breaks. See the article in the Winter SSE Explorer for a description and outline, or download it from the GCP website.

I look forward to seeing you there.
